
 

 

  

 

 

 

North Carolina Irrigation Contractors’ Licensing Board  
 

P.O. Box 41421, Raleigh, NC 27629-1421 

919-872-2229 Fax 919-872-1598 

www.nciclb.org email info@nciclb.org 

April 30, 2024 

 

Joint Legislative Administrative Procedure Oversight Committee 

NC Secretary of State 

NC Attorney General 

 

RE: Military Report/January 1, 2023 – December 31, 2023 

 NC General Statute § 93B-2(a)(9c) & (9d) 

 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

 

In accordance with the requirements stated in NC General Statute § 93B-2(a)(9c) & (9d), we 

submit the following information for the period January 1, 2023 – December 31, 2023: 

 

(9c)     The number of applicants with military training was 0. 

 The number of applicants with military training who were granted a license was 0. 

 The number of applicants with military training who were denied a license was 0. 

  

(9d)     The number of applicants who are military spouses was 0. 

 The number of applicants who are military spouses who were granted a license was 0. 

 The number of applicants who are military spouses who were denied a license was 0. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
Barbara U. Geiger 

Project Manager 
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